
Operating Note nº 5 – 1.1.2017 (continuation 2) 
REGANOSA PLANT UNAVAILABILITY DUE TO ELECTRICAL 
POWER SUPPLY MAINTENACE 

 
Thirteen hours ahead of schedule, on January 1st 2018 from 00:00 the first phase of the scheduled 
shutdown of the Mugardos plant due to the execution of repair work on the electrical supply that 
feeds said plant  was finished, and with it the declared Exceptional Operation Situation 
 
From that moment on the emission to the transport network, tanker loading and reloading and 
unloading of ships were resumed to a normal state. 
 
Gas supply to the northwest area has been maintained at any time, and  the effective application 
of supply interruptions to any of the consumers located there has not been necessary.  
 
We remind you that linked to this maintenance there is a second stop phase  between 7:00 hours 
on January 5th and 15:00 hours on January 8th, which is pending confirmation based on the 
weather forecasts for the next days, and will be notified as a continuation of this Operating Note.  


